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Laura Garth

From: Laura Garth
Sent: 11 April 2018 10:30
To: Laura Garth
Subject: FW: 18NP0013 The Byre, Scotchcoulthard

From: Saunders Andy   
Sent: 09 April 2018 15:26 
To: Colin Godfrey 
Subject: RE: 18NP0013 The Byre, Scotchcoulthard 
  

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/new-council-tax-cut-for-families-staying-together 

  

Colin 

Please attached link and make this part of our application. You can see that it  is clearly part of Central 
Government policy that extended (or multi generational families) are encouraged to live together on one 
site.  

You will note the HMG believes that there are not only advantages for the family but also for society in 
general in that it reduces the burden on the taxpayer of extended social care. 

Andy Saunders 

  

  

Laura Garth, Planning Technical Officer 
Tel: 01434 611545 (x229) 
Mob:  

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory statements and not to infringe 
or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by email communications. Any such communication is 
contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of the employment of the individual concerned. Northumberland National 
Park Authority will not accept any liability in respect of such communication, and the employee responsible will be 
personally liable for any damages or other liability arising. 




